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Mail in voting is safe, efficient, convenient and practical. It’s worked for Oregon for 

years with no serious problems. Trying to change it now only gas one purpose - 

disenfranchising those who will more probably vote against those in support of this 

measure. 

 

Every effort should be made to make voting MORE accessible to all Oregonian 

citizens. 

 

This measure is ill-intentioned and should be condemned and rejected. 


